
Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects 

The Handing Over Ceremony of 

‘The Project for Construction of Classroom Building for Ulunga Primary School’ 

 

On 20th February, 2019, a Handing Over Ceremony for ‘The Project for Construction of 

Classroom Building for Ulunga Primary School’ was held at Ulunga District in Malaita 

Province. 

 The Government of Japan supported the school through grant assistance amounting to US

＄90,897(SBD$695,362) for the construction of classroom building(double-story with 6 

classrooms) for the purpose of solving their dilapidated classroom building and classroom 

shortage. 

The Ceremony was held with approximately 300 attendees including Director of SDA 

Education Authority in Malaita Province. The school chairman acknowledged, ‘Japanese 

grassroots project scheme places a very high value on education for all of our children. 

We appreciate this remarkable achievement which deserves to be recognized.’  

The school is expected to accept a double enrollment compared with last year for the 

new semester and the newly classroom building will be well maintained by the community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group photo with new classroom building 

 

School chairman giving speech  

 

Ribbon Cutting 

 

Project signboard 

 


